
The committee has received more information from the Cancun Committee but we are still waiting for the final 
report.  I had hoped to have a conference call in December but because of major back surgery I was unable to 
do that.  We will have the conference call in January to discuss Cancun and the upcoming conference in 
Phoenix. 
 
Fred L 
Area 8  

 


